
5109 46 St
Legal, Alberta T0G 1L0
Phone: 780 961 0133

IMPORTANT DATES

March 11th- PD Day, No School

March 15 - Wear Green Day

March 21st- Hot Lunch, Subway

March 21st- Parent Teacher

Interviews 3:30-7pm

 School Council 7pm

March 23rd-29th- Spring Break

April 2nd- Classes Resume

LEGAL PUBLIC SCHOOL
Newsletter 
March 2024

Reminder: We are a
nut free school! 

Thank you!

 Games Club Update
Every other Thursday, during

lunch recess, our students have
the opportunity to participate
in Games Club! Here students

have the opportunity to play in
a large, collaborative, tabletop
roleplaying game. Our first RPG

is Goblin Errands, where
students take on the role of
small goblins trying to help
their community by running

errands in a world that is too
big, too confusing, and just not
made for them. Our students
are learning about elements of

storytelling, cooperation,
consequences for their actions,
and some basic numeracy in a
safe and fun fictional world.

Students who are not drawn to
the game that week can work
on their strategy and fair play

with a board game while
listening in to the hijinks of

their goblin friends. 

-Mr. Smart

  

“Can I tell you something... I love this school. I love my teachers and friends.” - Daminan, Grade 1

Students at LPS enjoyed the warm
temperatures this month by taking their

learning outside! They built snow volcanos,
created instruments from found nature,

conducting scientific investigations and went
snow-shoeing in the forest and field! We are

really excited about the learning that is taking
shape in our school community, as students are
provided meaningful and engaging opportunities

that meet them where they are at in their
learning journey!

Outdoor Learning



February



Dear Legal Public Families, 

As we welcome the month of March, we also hope to welcome the promise of
springtime and all the energy and renewal it brings to our school community.
It's a pleasure to share with you the latest news and updates from our vibrant
school.

As the days grow longer and the weather begins to warm, we are invigorated
by the spirit of learning that permeates our halls. Our dedicated teachers
continue to inspire and challenge our students, fostering an environment
where curiosity flourishes and academic growth is celebrated. With spring
break on the horizon, we encourage our students to stay focused and engaged
in their studies, making the most of every learning opportunity!

March brings a host of exciting events and activities to our school calendar.
From parent-teacher conferences to themed spirit days, there's something for
everyone to enjoy. Be sure to check our school website and social media
channels for the latest updates and information on upcoming events. We are
very excited to soon be sharing new videos about our school in hopes of
showing our community the amazing school we have built and offering
programming to more students next year.  Please share them out when you
see them!

Thank you to all the parents and guardians who attended our Parent
Engagement night on February 27th.  As Superintendent Warren said in her
opening remarks, “our schools are not ours - they are the community's in which
they serve”.  We cannot express enough how appreciative  we are of your
unwavering commitment to continue to have public education in the town of
Legal.  

Finally, we want to take a moment to express my sincere gratitude to our
incredible students, families, teachers, and staff. Your unwavering support and
dedication are what make our school truly special, and we are continually
inspired by the passion and enthusiasm you bring to our community each day.

As always, our door is open, and we welcome any questions, feedback, or
ideas you may have. Together, we will continue to make this school year a
memorable and successful one for our students.

Wishing you all a wonderful month ahead filled with joy, growth, and endless
possibilities.

Ms. Brenneis and Mrs. Ameobi

From the Principal and Vice Principal



The next School Council Meeting
will be on Thursday March 21st at
7pm. We hope to see you there! 

  

LPS VISION

SCHOOL COUNCIL

 

Thanks to our parent community, our school is very
excited to be able to offer Healthy Hunger Hot

Lunches for the 2023-2024 school year!
Parents/Guardians can sign up or create an

account here: https://healthyhunger.ca/index.php,
once an account has been created you will be able
to add a student, select Legal (city) and find Legal

Public School (school) in the drop down menu.
Only online payments are accepted. 

If you are interested in helping to organize or to
deliver lunches, please contact the school at

lps@sturgeon.ab.ca or call 780 961-0133.

Hot Lunch Roots of Empathy
We have started Theme 5 of Roots of

Empathy: Sleep. Students will learn about

a baby as well as their own need for

sleep, indicators of tiredness and sleep

cycles and transitions (REM). Through

discussion and observation of our Roots

Teacher Baby Myer and considering

temperament traits students will gain a

greater understanding of the importance

of sleep! 

Just a reminder registration for the
2024/2025 school year will open on February

5th. Instructions for how to register online
can be found at sturgeon.ab.ca/register.

Registration 2024-2025
Registration 2024-2025
Registration 2024-2025

https://healthyhunger.ca/index.php






Excellence in Teaching Shared Responsibility

Mutual Respect Belonging

Learning Choices Communication

SPS GUIDING PRINCIPLES

SUBSCRIBE TO OUR DIVISION NEWSLETTER
https://www.sturgeon.ab.ca/

Follow SPS on FacebookFollow SPS on Instagram

Follow LPS on Instagram Follow LPS on Facebook

Stay Informed!
2022-2023Legal Public School

There's always something happening in
Sturgeon Public School Division!

FIND THE MONTHLY TRUSTEE TALKS HERE

https://www.sturgeon.ab.ca/
https://www.facebook.com/SturgeonSchools
https://www.instagram.com/sturgeonschools/
https://www.instagram.com/sturgeonschools/
https://www.facebook.com/SturgeonSchools
https://www.sturgeon.ab.ca/divisionnews/news/archives/


Did you Know that Sturgeon
Public School Division also

has access to Social
Workers? They can help

connect families to various
community supports,

mental health supports,
navigating new systems, and

many other areas. Contact
the school for more

information!

In Our Legal 
Community

https://www.legal.ca/
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STURGEON PUBLIC SCHOOLS

TRUSTEE TALK
Updates from the Board of Trustees for our Sturgeon Public School Community 
February 2024

Welcoming Inclusive, Safe and
Healthy Environments 

The Board believes in the importance of, and is
committed to, establishing, and maintaining a
welcoming, inclusive, equitable, safe and
healthy environment that respects diversity
and fosters a sense of belonging. The Board is
committed to providing environments that
support the positive mental health of students
and staff. The Board believes it is the collective
responsibility of all those involved with the
Division to create and maintain positive
cultures in our schools and workplaces. 
(Policy 110)

On February 28th, our Central Office staff and
Board of Trustees wore their pink shirts to
demonstrate our ongoing commitment to
creating safe and inclusive school environments
for all students. As a Division, we stand against
bullying and choose to spread kindness, empathy
and understanding. Together, we can create a
school community where everyone feels safe,
valued and respected.

Pink Shirt Day

https://www.sturgeon.ab.ca/board/procedures/4526
https://www.sturgeon.ab.ca/board/procedures/4526


Registration for the 2024-2025 school year is now open for both new and current Sturgeon Public
Schools students!

Click here to visit our website and start the registration process.

We are thrilled to announce that Chris Jansen has been chosen as the Sturgeon Public School Division's
nominee for the prestigious 2023-2024 Edwin Parr Award. This honour is extended by the Board of Trustees
to recognize Chris's exceptional dedication and passion for education in his first year of teaching. Chris's
commitment to engaging students and fostering a connection to their learning has distinguished him as an
outstanding educator within our community.

His nomination has been forwarded to the Alberta School Board’s Association (ASBA) Zone 2/3 for further
consideration at the provincial level. The Edwin Parr Award, established in memory of Edwin Parr's
significant contributions to education, celebrates the excellence of first-year teachers across Alberta.

We extend our heartfelt congratulations to Chris Jansen on this remarkable achievement and wish him the
best of luck in the next stage of the selection process. Your dedication to the educational development of our
students truly embodies the spirit of the Edwin Parr Award.

Registration is Open for 2024-2025

Edwin Parr Award Nominee 

https://www.sturgeon.ab.ca/register

